
Important Notice: Pre-registration for Even Semester 2024-25 

 

Dear Students, 

 

This is to inform you that the pre-registration for the upcoming Even Semester (2024-25) must be 

completed between October 16 and 19, 2024, via the IU mobile app. Please ensure that you complete this 

process by the due date, as your admit card for the upcoming practical and theory examinations will not 

be generated without it. 

Additionally, please ensure that any pending fees are cleared to receive your admit card. 

For any queries, please contact your program or course coordinator. 

 

Best regards, 

Prof. Abdul Rahman Khan 

Chairman, 

Sub Committee for Teaching, Learning and Evaluation 


